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Fellow Voyageurs & Veterans … We really need your Assistance this year! 

You’ve been a Loyal Voyageur/Supporter for many years and we would very much like you to 

continue your membership with the Forty and Eight – Honor Society of American Veterans.  

Your continued support will assist fellow Veterans/Families, Communities, and your Country in 

successfully managing our Child Welfare Program, Nurses Training Program, POW/MIA 

Scholarships, Americanism/Flags for 1st Graders, Youth Sports, and other charitable 

endeavors…   

These programs are very important today, so please help us by sending your membership 

renewal payment/support as soon as possible.  If you would like to utilize a payment 

application (Zelle, PayPal, etc.), please contact your Correspondant if you have any questions or 

need assistance.   

Your support is very much appreciated, Thank You!   

Don Caudell Jr. 
Grand Chef de Gare” 

    … 

 


